
 

 
 

This fulfills the requirement for report submission by December 1, 2015 for the program described below.  
 

Concurrent Enrollment Grant Program 
 
S.F. No 5, 89th Session of the Minnesota State Legislature 
 
 
The Concurrent Enrollment Grant Program awards grants for development of new concurrent enrollment 
courses and expansion of existing concurrent enrollment programs.  The 2015 higher education omnibus 
bill provided $225,000 each year of the 2016-2017 biennium to support development of new concurrent 
enrollment courses in career and technical education and $115,000 each year of the 2016-2017 biennium 
for the expansion of existing concurrent enrollment programs by a postsecondary institution currently 
offering a concurrent enrollment course. 
 
The timeline for the fiscal year 2016 program follows: 
 
October 26, 2015    Request for Proposals available to applicants 
December 7, 2015    Deadline for receipt of Intent to Submit forms 
December 22, 2015 (4:30 p.m.)   Deadline for receipt of proposal 
January 15, 2016    Notification of recommended grant awards 
February 1, 2016 (Start) – June 30, 2016  Project period  
 
The projected timeline for fiscal year 2017 program follows: 
 
August 19, 2016    Request for Proposals available to applicants 
September 20, 2016    Technical Assistance Session for potential applicants 
October 7, 2016    Deadline for receipt of Intent to Submit forms 
October 18, 2016    Deadline for receipt of proposal 
November 9, 2016    Notification of recommended grant awards 
November 21, 2016 (Start) – June 30, 2017 Project period  

 

Further information about the Concurrent Enrollment Grant Program may be found at: 

http://www.ohe.state.mn.us/mPg.cfm?pageID=2179   
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